
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2018-98 
Hebb Park RV Site Prep 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS #4 
October 30, 2018 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFQ as published.   
 

1. In response to Clarifying Questions #3, question 2 “Is there currently any plumbing into the 
outbuildings?” issued on October 23, 2018, it was further discovered that the outbuilding/shed 
currently has no water service, and the sewer line from the house is plumbed to a septic tank that 
is partially under the shed, but is not actually connected to the shed itself, so technically there is 
not currently any plumbing to the outbuilding.  The scope of work does call for plumbing to be 
added.  There is currently electrical service (including a sub-panel) to the outbuilding. 

 
 

End of Clarifying Questions #4 
 
 


